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We are very pleased to inform you
that Dr Dhaliwal will be joining the
practice from April 2025 and will
be working 6 sessions per week.

Dr Dhaliwal has most recently
been working across the
Southampton area as a locum GP
but will be joining Atherley House
as a Partner. 

This will increase our total number
of GP sessions by 2 per week
which we hope will enhance our
patients experience.

We have been very fortunate that Dr Dhaliwal will be
joining Atherley House Surgery. I am confident that he and
the rest of the dedicated team at Atherley House will do
their very best to care for your health. I wish you good
health and happiness for the future. 

Best wishes, Dr Caroline Law
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After 12 years at Atherley
House the time has come
for me to retire and I shall
be leaving in March. It has
been a privilege to have
been able to get to know
you all over the years and
to have been involved in
your care. The experience
has enriched my life.
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HOW WAS YOUR EXPERIENCE?
We love to hear from our patients, your feedback is so important to us. Your

commendation when you have had excellent service means a lot to our team,
but we understand things do not always go as smoothly as we would like. This

feedback is just as important to help us review and change our processes.

We would be grateful if you could take the time to leave a review on our NHS
webpage; this is a good reflection opportunity for us as a practice and helps new

patients who are moving in to the area find a suitable practice local to them.
Click here to leave a review.

We are in the process of launching our brand new website. The
new website will be much more user friendly with improved

functionality, giving you more options of ways to interact with us
in a way that is most convenient to you.

The planned launch for the website is end of March 2025. We
look forward to sharing more details with you soon!

https://www.nhs.uk/services/gp-surgery/atherley-house-surgery/J82115/leave-a-review

